
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE: April 18, 2022 
 
TO:  Community Advisory Council (CAC) Members 
 
FROM: Jim Fredrickson, (805) 979-8328, FredricksonJ@sbcapcd.org 
 
SUBJECT: April 27 CAC Meeting to Introduce the 2022 Ozone Plan 
 

 
 

Every three years, the District is required to update our plan to attain and maintain the state 
1-hour and 8-hour ozone standards. The 2022 Ozone Plan (2022 Plan) will be the tenth triennial 
update to the initial state Air Quality Attainment Plan adopted by the Santa Barbara County Air 
Pollution Control District (District) Board of Directors in 1991. The 2022 Plan will be composed 
of seven chapters that address air quality trends, the emission inventory, stationary source control 
measures, transportation control measures, voluntary incentive programs, and the attainment 
strategy. 
 
District staff will introduce the framework for the 2022 Plan at the April 27, 2022 Community 
Advisory Council meeting. Staff will also provide a brief history of our planning efforts and 
discuss the process and schedule for developing and updating the plan. This agenda item will be 
informational only (i.e., no formal CAC recommendation will be sought).  
 
District staff plans to hold at least two more CAC meetings to review and discuss the 2022 Plan, 
tentatively scheduled for June and August. After receiving input from the CAC, staff intends to 
take the 2022 Plan to the District Board for a public hearing and adoption. 
 
To review the contents of the previously adopted 2019 Ozone Plan, please visit 
www.ourair.org/planning-clean-air. If there are questions or concerns that you would like to 
discuss prior to the meeting, please contact me at (805) 979-8328 / e-mail: 
FredricksonJ@sbcapcd.org 
 
 


